Notice of Permit Application
City of Derby

Notice is hereby given that the City of Derby (the "applicant")
of 1 Elizabeth Street, Derby, CT 06418 will submit to the
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection an
application under section 22a-430 of the Connecticut General
Statutes for a permit to initiate, create, originate, or maintain a
discharge of water, substance or material to the waters of the
state.

Specifically, the applicant proposes to renew its existing
Municipal NPDES Permit No. CT0100161 to discharge 3.5
million gallons per day of treated domestic sewage. The
proposed activity will take place at the Derby Water Pollution
Control Facility, 1 Caroline Street, Derby, CT 06418. The
proposed activity will potentially affect: Housatonic River and
the Long Island Sound.

Interested persons may obtain copies of the application from
Mr. Edward R. Abel, Superintendent, City Hall, 1 Elizabeth
Street, Derby, CT 06418, (203)-736-1475 or by visiting
https://www.derbyct.gov/water-pollution-control-authority .

The application will be available for inspection at the
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection, Bureau
of Water Protection and Land Reuse, Water Planning and
Management Division, Municipal Wastewater Section, 79 Elm
Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127;860-424-3704 from 8:30 to
4:30 Monday through Friday. Please call, in advance to
schedule review of the application.
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